
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Please be advised the Village of Middleville PLANNING COMMISSION will hold a PUBLIC HEARING 
on February 1, 2022 at 7:00 pm or as soon thereafter as possible to consider ZONING TEXT 
AMENDMENTS. This hearing will be held in-person at the Village Hall 100 E Main Street, 
Middleville MI, and via electronic means using Zoom video teleconference using the following 
link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82457359012, Meeting ID: 824 5735 9012 Passcode: Village 
during the regular Planning Commission meeting on February 1 at 7:00 pm. 
 
The Zoning Text amendments the Planning Commission will consider include Sec. 78-25 - 
recreational vehicle storage, Sec. 78-705 - nonconforming lots of record, Sec. 78-566 - location 
requirements for marihuana businesses, Sec. 78-663 - parking and loading spaces, creation of 
two new zoning districts, solar panel installation, and additional housing types in the R-2 Medium 
Density Single-Family and R-3 Multiple Family Residential Districts. 
 
Any interested person may offer comments to the Planning Commission and attend the public 
hearing to obtain information about the zoning text amendments. A copy of the draft zoning text 
amendments is available via email request to the Village Clerk at ayalag@villageofmiddleville.org. 
Persons with special needs who wish to attend should contact the Village Clerk no less than 72 
hours prior to the public hearings. Written comments will be received up to and until the day of 
the hearing and may be addressed to the Planning Commission at PO Box 69, Middleville, MI 
49333 or by email to ayalag@villageofmiddleville.org.  
  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Glorimar Ayala 
Village Clerk 
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